
 

2018-19 Cottage Grove Hockey Association 
General Membership Meeting 

December 3, 2018 – West Meeting Room 
 

Board Members (X = present) 
 

President: Jeff Bloedel x Bantam Director: Wayne Kemper  Mini Mite Director: Nick Harris x 

Vice Presiden Ops: Matt 
McMorrow X Peewee Director: Chad Miller x Girls Program Director: Mike Post x 

Vice President Admin: Brian Buffie  Squirt Director: Chris Rudh x Girls 8U Director: Tony Rich  

Registrar: Tom Wassmund  Mite Director: Andrew Berling x Hockey Director:  Jeff Corkish x 

Budget Director: Heather Leyde  Communications Manager: Chad 
Rediske x   

 
Approve November Meeting Minutes:  Motion by ________Jeff___________ , second by 
___________chris______ 

 
7:17 
 
Committee Reports: 
• Recruiting – Jeff Corkish 

• Equipment – Tony Rich/Heather Durand – need to go thru bins – cmte to go through bins 

• Goalies – Brian Buffie – n/a 

• HockeyFest / Jamboree(s) – Andrew Berling – need someone to run hockeyfest, jamborees – going thru 
ice sched for December jamboree and those involved will be notified 

• Fundraising – Matt McMorrow – proof of calendar finalized, should have by weekend.  Letters to 
parents in the next few days with instructions 

• Ice Manager – Matt McMorrow – schedules thru mid-Feb complete, comparison of actual vs budget 
being reviewed, 

• Tournaments – Shawna Munger – Good Turkey tourney, thanks to cmte.  Wolfpack invite this w/e, dibs 
covered, rest of tournaments are full 

• Hockey Committee – Jeff Corkish – no updates.  Communicate w/coaches, practice plans/drills etc. 

• Volunteer / Dibs – Tom Wassmund – coach registration needs resolution, coaches need their updates 
complete.  Level directors will communicate to coaches 

• District 8 Rep – Corey Rowell – no meetings, nothing new, no questions to bring back to D8 
 
Board Member Reports: 
• Registrar/Webmaster – Tom Wassmund/Steven Frosch – n/a 
• Budget Director – Heather Leyde -   
• Bantam Director: Wayne Kemper – n/a 
• Peewee Director: Chad Miller – one issue with “C” suspension, resolved w/D8 
• Squirt Director: Chris Rudh – T- good competitionurkey Tourney was good, concern that some jerseys 

were still at Advanced 
• Mite Director: Andrew Berling – D8 meeting, after Dec 31st they are allowing 6 full ice scrimmages 
• Mini Mite Director: Nick Harris – coaches clinic 25-30 coaches showed up, Thanks Cork! f/u w/coaches 

for registration 
• Girls Program Director: Mike Post – district games started, quality games for the girls 12b’s  



 

• Girls 8U Director: Tony Rich – n/a 
• Vice President of Administration:  Brian Buffie – n/a 
• Vice President of Operations: Matt McMorrow – nothing new 
• President: Jeff Bloedel – nothing to report 

 
Motion: Mike Post – Approve hotel cost for non parent head/assistant – Second, Berling.  All approve 
Motion: Nick Harris – Approve $300 for blue pucks – Second, Berling. All approve 
 
New Business: 
 
Andrew Berling: VFW would like us to help with Friday Fish Fry.  Andrew will sign us up for a date and then set up DIBS 
 
General Membership Concerns / Discussion: 
 
Adjournment: Meeting adjourned at __7:56_______ , Motion by ___Rudh________________ , second by 
________Mcmorrow___________ 
 


